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Mr Jake Shackleton  
Director – Infrastructure Management DPIE 
Department of Planning Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
Parramatta   NSW   2150 
 
 
Dear Mr Shackleton, 
 
Re: SSI 9364 - M12 Motorway - CoA A36 Notification of Early Works Commencement  
 
In accordance with the M12 Motorway (SSI-9364) conditions of approval (CoA) A36 I wish 
to notify the Department of TfNSW’s intention to commence early works for the project on 
02 November 2021. 
 
TfNSW previously notified the Department that the Early Works contractor would likely 
commence on 20 September 2021, however due delays in contract award and preparation 
of pre-work documentation, this date has now been confirmed as 02 November 2021.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Deanne Forrest 
M12 Project Director 
 
Date: 1/11/2021


